
Hello again Key Clubbers, I hope
everyone had an amazing 4th of

July and was able to spend it with
family and friends.  The month of

July means its time to start
recruiting new members, paying
dues, and starting a new year of
service because school is right

around the corner.  

October 1, 2021
Annual Dues Become

Payable

Upcoming Events

LAYLA´S LATEST

December 1, 2021
Annual Dues Become

Delinquent

July Newsletter

Division 8

October 16, 2021
Dollywood Fall

Rally

November 1-5, 2021
Key Club Week

February 1, 2022
Unpaid Clubs Become

Suspended

Contact Me: 
layla@ktkey.org
ktkeydivision8



Due to COVID-19 this years
ICON will be held online once

again. The conference still
allows you to participate in

workshops and interact with
other Key Clubbers.  

S u m m e r  L e a d e r s h i p
C o n f e r e n c e  The dates for

Summer Leadership
Conference are July

8th-10th 
 

I hope everyone can
make it this year! It's

a wonderful
experience! 

Youth Opportunities Fund
The Youth Opportunities Fund is given out by Kiwanis. If

you are planning a service project and might need a little extra
funding, and are in good standings with Key Club, this is for

you! When applying for this grant, it  can be anywhere
between $100- $2000. The deadline for applications hasn't

been posted yet but are usually due around October.  As soon
as I know the deadline, I will send it out in a later email. 



 
Newsletters are are great way to update everyone

at school about the latest happenings. In order
for me to relay information with each and every
one of you, please send an email to me with your

new club officers and their email addresses, as
well as anyone wanting to help in the

distribution of this newsletter.  
If your school hasn't been able to hold

elections for your new club officers, they can
be held when schools return or even be done

over zoom. If you have any questions, I will be
here to help! 

Club Contacts

 
 
 

Everyday is a new chance to change the world.
 
 
 

Once again, if you have any questions, please feel
free to contact me!


